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November: Feature Story 

Homelessness on the Mendocino Coast 

 
by Anna Shaw 

 
 
 
“Editor’s Note:  Housing and homelessness play a key role in community 
health and well-being.  This month, Healthy Mendocino continues to explore 
housing issues throughout Mendocino County by focusing on the current 
trends on the Mendocino Coast.  
 
Homelessness is an issue which affects the whole of Mendocino County. 
The coast of Mendocino (between Gualala and Westport) has an estimated 
40% of the county’s homeless. . .” 
 
 
View the full article here. 

 
Featured Indicator 
 
Rental Affordability 
 

 
 
About 60 percent of Mendocino County residents spend more than 30 
percent of their income on rent.  When rental costs are high it can place 
financial strain on households, especially low-come households.  This can 
lead to households having to choose between paying rent, buying food, or 

Fresh Look for Healthy 
Mendocino 
 
 

 
 
 
Healthy Mendocino started November with 
a fresh new look.  There are new ways to 
access data and a sleek, more modern feel 
to the site.  If you would like more 
assistance to learn how to best navigate 
the new site, please contact the site 
administrator to schedule a presentation 
today. 

 

 

Take a Survey 
 

 
 
 
Healthy Mendocino is helping University of 
the Pacific conduct an assessment of 

http://www.healthymendocino.org/index.php?module=Tiles&controller=index&action=display&id=19909126349918977


the utility bill, creating financial hardships for vulnerable families.   Learn 
more at HealthyMendocino.org.  

public transportation needs in Mendocino 
County by posting a survey on the Healthy 
Mendocino website.  You can access it 
from the home page, or by clicking this link. 

 

To subscribe or unsubscribe please contact us here.  

 
To ensure you receive our monthly newsletter, make sure you add research@mendochildren.org to your address book.  
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